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To: IPART
Subject: Special Rates Variation North Sydney

Attention John Madden

Dear Sir,

I am writing to oppose the Special Rates Variation proposed by North Sydney Council. I attended two of the public meeting on
this topic and the clear majority of those present were against the SRV. I strongly support the arguments made by the three
Councillors in their letter of 8th. This is a clear case of empire-building and gold-plating of facilities, going well beyond
sensible expenditures.

I strongly suggest that this application be rejected.

Sincerely

Stephen Grenville





